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Dates To Remember: 

• Monday Movie Night: 

12/18 at 6:00 at the 

Studio! 

• Winter Break:        

12/18-1/14/2018 

• Spring Tuition Due: 

Week of January 15th 

• Dance Recital:         

May 25 & 26, 2018 
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Merry (almost) Christmas! 

 

Congratulations on a VERY successful Christmas Cabaret, dancers! You 

were all fabulous. I heard so many kind compliments for all of you. Thank 

you for all of your hard work…now it is time for a well deserved break!  

 

After our Monday Movie Night at the studio, we will officially be on   

Winter Break until after the New Year. Classes will resume Monday, 

January 15th. Can you believe we’ll have a whole month off?! Be sure to 

rest up, because we’ll have some serious work to get to once we’re back in 

the studio! 

 

Parents, once we’re back to classes, please turn in the $38 costume fee so 

we can get those ordered. This is for ALL students, preschool thru high 

school. Spring fees will also be due once we’re back in session for those 

paying 1/2 year tuition and for those paying in installments. The Spring 

Calendar will be available when we return as well!  

 

The most important Spring Date has already been announced, though. 

Our Spring Show will be May 25-26, so be sure you have that down! If 

you though Christmas Cabaret was fun, hold on to your hats…the Spring 

Show is always a blast, and the dancers are always delightful! 

 

Okay, I think that’s all I’ve got! It’s been such a great day, and I am so 

proud of every single one of my dancers! Thank you all for being       

AWESOME!! 

 

Keep Dancing,  

Miranda 

 

      Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Christmas Cabaret 2017 

https://www.facebook.com/messages/t/miranda.bushawbeyer#

